
Dear Parents 13 OCTOBER 2023

COLLEGECOLLEGE
RIDGEWAYRIDGEWAY

Newsletter

The start of the final term for 2023 has already been a busy week.

Top Ten
Our Top Ten pupils in each grade were announced at the first assembly
on Tuesday this week. Congratulations to all of our children who have

worked diligently during Term 3 – we look forward to exceptional results
at the end of the year. 
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Grade 12
Last night was the Valediction ceremony for our Grade 12s and their parents. It

is definitely one of my highlights of the school year. Ms Calata, our guest
speaker left our young adults with sound words of wisdom and much to ponder

as they forge their way in the world beyond matric.
The final assembly takes place today – our Grade 12s very last gather as a

group. Messages of encouragement and motivation from our Grade 11s and
Grade 1s will surely encourage our Grade 12s as they prepare for their final

examinations commencing next week. The staff and pupils of Ridgeway College
wish them every success.





Thembuluwo
Tshimange

Muimeleli
Tseisi

Betelhem
Sheliso

Andani
Raphalalani

Tsetselelo
Shirinda

Ndakayanga
Dagada

Lungani
Sinthumule

Nicole
Muleya

Ndivho
Mukoma

Lehlogonolo
Nkhumishe

Oritonda
Nemalale

Mncedisi
Ndlovu

Zoe
Kamera

Radzambo
Matsila

Mahlako
Matabane

Providence
Manyamba

Makungo
Munyai

Pascal
Besong

Stanley
Chabalala

Nhlayiseko
Hlavangani

Tshinakaho
Malitsha

Orifha
Kutama

Class of 2023 There are far,

far better things

ahead than any we

leave behind

C.S. Lewis
All the very

best



Athletics Pre-Season Training
Our athletics pre-season training got off to a great start as
of Wednesday this week. These pre-season sessions are

critical in ensuring that our children perform at their peak
at the start of 2024.

Grade 9 Mathematics IBTs
Our Grade 9s spent some time online
this week getting comfortable with the

platform they will use for their
International Benchmark Test in

Mathematics next week.

Assessment Timetable
The Assessment Timetable for Term

4 has been completed and is
attached with this newsletter for

your convenience. A copy was
issued to our children today.

Parent Consultations
A reminder of Parent Consultations

on Monday 16 October (16:00 –
19:00). I encourage our parents to
discuss their child’s progress with

their teachers during this time.



Leader Council Camp
Our Leader Council leaves for Kwalata this afternoon on their Leader Council
Camp. Mrs Rasool and I will be accompanying our children this weekend – we

look forward to a weekend of fun and learning.



Colour Run
Our Whole School Colour Run takes place on the morning of

Saturday 21 October – we are looking forward to the event and
encourage all of our children Grade 8 – 11 to attend this fun

run/walk. 
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You have the whole world
in your hands!


